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  About the Project       The Florida Department of Transportation's (FDOT)
contractor is removing (milling) and resurfacing (paving) the asphalt travel lanes
of I-75 from Lockhart Road to the Withlacoochee River Bridge in Hernando
County.

The project also includes resurfacing 3 of the 4 ramps at the State Road 50
(Cortez Blvd.) interchange. Closures on these ramps will be limited and will
happen during the regular closure hours, Monday through Thursday nights.
Only the southbound I-75 Exit 301 to State Road 50 will NOT be resurfaced.

  Traffic Flow         The construction phasing is designed so that all existing
lanes of traffic and interchange ramps will be open on I-75 during peak
traffic hours.

  Lane Closure Hours        Lane closures and ramp closures are allowed
on this project from 7:30 p.m. to 7:30 a.m. as needed.

  Night Work        In order to maintain the construction schedule and to
minimize the impact to the traveling public, lane closures and construction
work are planned for nighttime hours.

Quick Facts

Project Scope
Resurfacing

Project Limits
Lockhart Road to the
Withlacoochee River

Corridor Length
7.6 miles

Contractor
D.A.B. Constructors, Inc.

Estimated
Construction Cost

$4.8 million

Start Date
July 11, 2011

Estimated Finish Date
Early 2012

 Public/Media Contact
John McShaffrey, APR

813-233-3837

FDOT Interstate
Construction Office

813-233-3840

Web Site/E-Mail
www.myTBI.com
info@mytbi.com
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